RSHS—DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS — FRIDAY, SEPT. 17, 2021
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Boys Soccer HOME against SOUTHWESTERN(Hanover) on Friday, Sept. 17" starting at 5:30pm
AWAY against JAC-CEN-DEL on Monday, Sept. 20" starting at 5:00pm

Girls Soccer AWAY against SOUTHWESTERN (Hanover) on Friday, Sept. 17" starting at 5:30pm
AWAY against OLDENBURG ACADEMY on Tuesday, Sept. 21% starting at 5:30pm

Volleyball AWAY against LHS(Invite) on Saturday, Sept. 18" starting at 9:00am

Boys/Girls Cross Country AWAY against S.D.(Invitational) on Saturday, Sept. 18" starting at 9:00am

FACE MASKS ARE RECOMMENDED NOT MANDATORY AT THIS TIME
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New Club Alert!| Do you love technology? Do you want to help others use technology?
If your answer is yes, then the Student Tech Team is for you! Our first meeting will be during plus period on
Thursday, September 23rd in room 2016. If you have any questions, ask Mrs. Bowling.

Opportunity for Community Service hours: Looking for 1 or 2 high school students to help in the middle school
concession stand during the home volleyball game on September 21st. Students would need to be there around
5:15. Please email Mr. Barth if interested at jbarth@risingsun.k12.in.us

Opportunity for Community Service hours: Looking for 1 or 2 high school students to help in the middle school
concession stand during the home soccer game on September 21st. Students would need to be there around 4:30.
Please email Mr. Barth if interested at jbarth@risingsun.k12.in.us

CHEERLEADING - Any girl that was not a full time student last spring during High School Cheerleading Try outs,
now has an opportunity to try out. Please contact, Heather Cook by next Wednesday the 22" for more information.
(812)584-1163.
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SENIOR PORTRAITS
Senior portraits will be taken September 23 starting at 7:30 am. The cost is $15.00. Students should dress to impress,
but appropriately. Remember only your head and shoulders will be in the picture. It is highly recommended that
seniors take advantage of this service. If you have any questions, see Mrs. Stapleton

Looking for Community Service Hours? Help is needed with the 24 Annual Cody Farr Memorial Ride from
9:00am-12:30pm on Saturday, Sept. 18" If you are interested, just show up at the community center (by the pool)
and tell them that you are working for community service hours.

Science Club Members: Our field trip is a go! If you signed up for the field trip, you should have received a
permission slip and liability waiver in your email. Please discuss this field trip with the adult(s) in your home and
submit the online permission slip as soon as possible. See Mrs. Levi if you have questions.

Driver’s Education Information RSHS offers the driving instruction portion of Driver’s Education. The RSHS
student fee for the driving portion is $250.00. Students MUST first complete the classroom portion online before
enrolling. Detailed information is available on the school website or in the High School Office. Please see Mrs.

Stegemiller.

Have A Great Weekend!

STAY HEALTHY!



